MATTHEW MAHONEY BECOME TOWN OF NEWBURGH POLICE OFFICER



Officer Matthew Mahoney sworn in as a Town of Newburgh Police Officer by the Honorable Richard Clarino with his partner holding the Bible.



Shown from L-R: Town of Newburgh Police Chief Donald Bruce Campbell, Honorable Richard Clarino, Police Officer Matthew Mahoney and his partner, and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio.

At the October 15th Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting, Officer Matthew Mahoney was sworn in as a Town of Newburgh Police Officer by the Hon. Richard Clarino at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall.

Officer Mahoney's partner held the Bible while he was sworn in by Town Justice Richard Clarino. He took the oath in the presence of supporting friends, family, and fellow officers.

Town Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board Members welcomed Officer Mahoney to the Town of Newburgh Police Department and congratulated him on his achievement.

Officer Mahoney welcome to the Town of Newburgh Police Department.

‡ # #